
First Grade News
Faith * Academics * Service for All

  Thank you for all of your help with the Christmas movie afternoon! The students had so much 
fun! If you have any questions or concerns, please email me at: scripps@saintscjm.com.

Merry Christmas
I hope you have a Blessed 
Christmas and New Year! Have 
a relaxing and enjoyable break. 
Please continue to read and 
practice math facts over break! 

Important Dates

smiled    smiling   baked   baking   
oh   day   any   want   good   very

Spelling Words

The Week of 1-06-2025

Merry
Christmas! 

Monday - Art and Music
Tuesday - Gym
Wednesday - Library
Thursday - Gym
Friday - Mass, Spelling test, Music,  
               and Spanish 

This week was a busy week! The students worked hard 
creating Christmas gifts and cards for you, our 
seminarians, and other important people at school! We 
focused on Advent and Christmas and learned about 
Magic E. We also enjoyed a wonderful Christmas 
celebration with an amazing movie and fantastic snacks. 
Thank you for making the movie extra special for our 
1st graders! 


